Florida Department of Transportation

GJE‘? BUSH 605 Suwannee Street JOSE ABREU
OVERNOR Tallahassee, FL 32399-0450 SECRETARY

December 13, 2004

MEMORANDUM NO: 24-04

(FHWA Approved 12/13/04) This Memo Has Expired

TO: DISTRICT CONSTRUCTION ENGINEERS W AL
FROM: Ananth Prasad, Director, Office of Construction Engineer
COPIES: David Chason, Yvonne Collins, Randy Borgersen, Janet Degner,

Frank Rudd

SUBJECT: EXTENSION OF CTQP FINAL ESTIMATES LEVEL 2
QUALIFICATIONS

Due to pending changes in the administration of the Construction Training and
Qualification Program, the CTQP Final Estimates Level 2 courses previously
scheduled on the CTQP website for presentation after December 3, 2004 have
been cancelled. In order to mitigate any inconvenience caused by these
cancellations, the duration of the existing Final Estimates Level 2 qualifications
is being extended as follows.

Final Estimates Level 2 qualifications previously set to expire between
December 10, 2004 and June 30, 2005 will be extended to July 31, 2005. It is
anticipated that additional final estimate training will be available to facilitate re-
qualification prior to July 31, 2005.

Please contact David Chason, Final Estimates Manager, Tel (850) 414-4171, SC
994-4171 or E-mail at david.chason(@dot.state.fl.us for questions on specific
final estimates qualifications
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